
 

 
 

S.B.F.I. Official Announcement 
 

(April 2018) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On October 27, 2017 a meeting of the S.B.F.I.'s executive with some collaborators was held at the 
Park Hotel Ca 'Noa (Brescia). 

After that meeting I communicate that: 
 

Starting from season 2018, Katia Crucitti will be the new Italian Head Referee. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Il Vice Presidente S.B.F.I.          Il Presidente S.B.F.I.  

Nedrotti Virna                                Rizza Claudio 


